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Oregon’s mail in voting is safe and secure, please keep it as is. In person voting 

would be a major obstacle for many Oregonians, such as the elderly, disabled, busy 

workers, or those that are just busy in general. Being able to vote in the peace of 

one’s home allows voters to make informed decisions. Isn’t that what we all want? 

Educated voters? In person voting will be a barrier to voting, I oppose it, as we 

should all be able to have our voices heard. Thank you for your time.  


